Dear Friends,

Thank you for the exceptional e-mail that you sent to me (on a mailing list, at email address redacted)
this morning, January 10, 2024, at around 7:30 A.M. (Please see below)

Everything about the e-mail — from the textual content, to the graphic design, to the photography, to,
and including, the intended purpose, is truly exceptional. Everyone connected to the conception, and,
to the creation of this e-mail is to be commended for such a superior effort, and end production.

| have been a Troy resident, living in a house built around the same time as the library, and have used
the library since the late 1970’s — as did our children while growing up, and at home. The Troy Library
is superior in every way, as it has been since | first moved to Troy in 1978.

Bottom line, each of you has done, and continues to do, exceptional work. The Library is, and has been,
a most wonderful resource for our vibrant community, even during the years when our children were
still studying in the Troy schools.

Many thanks to each of you for all of the truly wonderful work over these many years.

Cordially,

Dennis G. Bonucchi

P.S. I hope to visit the library today!!!



